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7th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to our last half term for this academic year. We finally have some 
sunshine so a few warm weather reminders for you:  

• Please remember to send your son or daughter to school with their cap to 
protect them when they are in the playground. 

• Feet and toes need to be kept safe and covered so please avoid sandals. 
• Pupils wearing summer dresses must wear shorts underneath so they can 

play freely. 
• Antihistamine medicine (like Piriton) can only be kept at school if it is 

prescribed. All prescribed medicines must be given to the office with the 
pharmacy label clearly attached. 

• Do try to make sure your son / daughter applies any sunscreen needed each 
morning. If you want to send sunscreen to school please complete the 
consent slip below and return it to the office along with the sunscreen. Please 
make sure your child's name is clearly written on the sunscreen. 

• All pupils have a school water bottle that is kept at school. We make sure they 
have access to water at all times to keep them hydrated. 

• Do contact the office if you need to order any more school uniform. Primary 
pupils may not need their sweatshirts but are welcome to wear a plain white 
or navy polo T shirt. 

Best wishes,  

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give consent for school staff to apply sunscreen with my child if the weather is very 
sunny.  
 
Name of child: _______________________________________ 
 
Parent signature: _____________________________________ 
 
Date: ______________________________________________ 


